Principal’s Report
September, 2017


1. Registration for 2017-2018:  Current registration is at 24 K3& K4 year olds.  K-8 stands at 96 for a total of 120.  This is an increase of 31 students in our building this year as we finished 2016-2017 with 89.  What a wonderful blessing for GSLS.

2. First day of school:  Monday, Aug. 28th, marked the start of another school year.  We are off with a bang.  With the increased number of students we have had to make some changes to our scheduling (lunch/ recess/ Spanish/ P.E./ etc…) but all seem to working out well.  

3. PTL Movie night:  Sept. 22nd will be our first PTL sponsored social activity of the year.  We will all join together for an outdoor movie (God willing) for the showing of Wall-E.  Please join us for the fun!

4. Welcome to Mrs. Julie Irby:  Mrs. Irby has graciously accepted the K4 aide position.  She has proven to be a wonderful addition to our staff and works well with the children and their parents.

5. Welcome to Mrs. Jan Schadt:  The week before the start of the school year, Mrs. Pam Capin gave her 2 week notice for termination of employment from our Child Care Program.  Mrs. Capin also aided in the K3 classroom 2 mornings per week.  Mrs. Schadt is no stranger to education or Good Shepherd.  She and her family joined our congregation a couple of years ago.  Mrs. Schadt is a trained teacher having served many years in the WELS system.  She has also been a sub here at Good Shepherd.  We are so pleased to have her on staff.



In His Service,
Amy Gromowski
